
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

World Book Day takes place on Thursday 2nd March and we would like to share the following 

information with you. 

On Thursday 2nd March, children (and staff) are invited to dress up as their favourite book 

character.  There will be prizes for the best dressed characters.  Please remember that shop 

bought outfits are not a necessity and that the children love being creative with their ideas! 

 

The Book Fair will be open from 3.15pm-3.45pm 

from Monday 27th February until Thursday 2nd 

March in the Key Stage 2 Hall.  Families will be 

able to browse and purchase books.  Payments 

for books can be made in two ways: 

• You will be able to pay securely online using 

the QR code that will be displayed at the Book 

Fair.  

• Alternatively, pre-paid gift vouchers can be purchased at: travellingbooks.co.uk/parents 

 

Book Tokens 

 

Your child will soon receive a £1 World Book Day book token.  The token entitles your child 

to one free World Book Day 2023 book or £1 off a book or audiobook costing £2.99 or more 

at participating booksellers only, subject to availability.  



If you would like to find out more about World Book Day and activities that you can do at 

home please visit the World Book Day Family Hub: Families - World Book Day  

We’re very much looking forward to celebrating World Book Day, which could not happen 

without the support of parents and carers - thank you. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Connor 

Acting Assistant Headteacher 

https://www.worldbookday.com/families/

